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ericong@equation-sg.com

From:  Koh Siew Cheong [
Sent: Friday, October 19, 2007 11:37 AM

To: aw.g.b@edz96.com.sg; (TG) Micker Teo; Lee Chee Hong; Francis Kua; (TG) Alex Koh; (M-Tech) Sim Han Qin;
(KFMO) Michael Pung; (Equation) Dave Chen; ericong@equation-sg.com; (M-Tech); (EDZ) Dennis Phua; (Beng
Beng) Jeffrey Ng; Jacky. Tan@sg.bosch.com; (Admiralty) Choo Y S; Wilson Lee; Lim Kee Yang; (DP) Emily Tan;
dennis@edz96.com.sg; Siew Tak Him Christopher; m.tech@pacific.net.sg; Iris Chiang; shang@bengbeng.com.sg;
shangbb@bengbeng.com.sg

Cc: Yeoh Quee Long; Alex Tan Kow Seng
Subject: RE: Project SIM Phase 2 Handover of Com1 31st Storey

Dear all,

We have completed all the Project SIM fit-outs this month as scheduled. | wish to thanks each and everyone of you for helping
made this possible. You guys worked really hard in the last 12 months. | really appreciate it. The success had in no small way due
to your individual and your colleagues' contributions. The team spirit, the co-operation and the sense of achievement shown by
the team throughout the period had enable us to pull through this enormous task, despite the very tight schedules.

Pals accept my sincere thanks. Pals also help me extend my appreciations to your colleagues whom | may have missed out in the
address list.

Warmest regards and cheer !

Siew Cheong

10/20/2007



